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The project area is located in the Barataria Basin, south and 
east of Lake Hermitage in Plaquemines Parish, Louisiana 
near the community of West Pointe a la Hache.

Before and after images show the newly created marsh.

The Louisiana Coastal Wetlands Conservation and 
Restoration Task Force approved funding for engineering 
and design in February 2006 and approved construction 
funding in January 2009.  Construction began in February 
2012 and was completed in May 2015.

The project is within the West Pointe a la Hache Mapping 
Unit which lost 38 percent of its marsh from 1932 to 1990.  
By the year 2050, 28 percent of the 1990 marsh acreage is 
expected to be lost.  That loss is expected to occur even with 
operation of the West Pointe a la Hache Siphon (State project 
BA-04).  Significant marsh loss has occurred south and east 
of Lake Hermitage and along the eastern lake shoreline.  
Deterioration of the lake rim has exposed interior marshes 
to the wave energy of Lake Hermitage and increased tidal 
exchange.  Based on USGS land-water data from 1985 and 
2006, the project area has an annual loss rate of -1.64%.

The original project features included dredging in the 
Mississippi River and pumping sediments via pipeline 
to create 549 acres of marsh.  Additionally, 6,300 feet of 
shoreline restoration using river material and 7,300 linear 
feet of terraces were included.  Fortunately, a favorable bid 
on the construction contract allowed for project expansion 
and the marsh creation feature was increased to encompass a 
total of 795 acres.  

Funding from the Louisiana Oil Spill Coordinator’s Office, 
the Louisiana Department of Natural Resources - Office 
of Coastal Management, and Deepwater Horizon Early 
Restoration allowed construction of an additional 215 acres 
of marsh.  Terraces were removed from the CWPPRA 
project to provide an area for marsh creation with Deepwater 
Horizon Early Restoration funding.

Cost figures as of:
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